
 

 

10 December 2020  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Winter Art & RE Challenge 
 
We are offering children across the Ashington Learning Partnership the opportunity to 
take part in our exciting new Winter Art & RE Challenge. 
 
For this challenge, all you have to do is create one piece of original artwork.  This should 
be based on the title: ‘Peace on Earth’.  
 
Entries can be in any art form including drawings, paintings, mosaics, sculptures, 
models, artistic photography, ceramics and any other form you can think of.  It’s up to 
you. 
 
The deadline for entry is Friday 8 January at 9.00am.  Entries can be submitted via your 
class teacher and will be featured on the ALP radio station’s art gallery. 
 
We hope you get creative and enjoy crafting your entries!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Brown    A Spence  

 
Miss A Brown   Mr A Spence 
Subject Leader Art    Subject Leader PHSE/RE 
    
 
 
 

 

  


